
KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA DHENKANAL 

NOTICE 

Date: 07/01/2021 

Dear Parents, 

With reference to letter no. F.150350/2020-KVS(BBS) dated 05/01/2021 of Deputy Commissioner KVS 

RO Bhubaneswar region, this is to inform you that the Vidyalaya will reopen from 11/01/2021(Monday) 

for starting offline classes for class X and XII. 

Therefore, you are requested to attend a meeting on 08/01/2021 as per the time schedule in Vidyalaya 

premises. Further you are requested to submit your written consent in respect of your ward for 

attending offline classes to the concerned class teacher in the said meeting by following all the SOP of 

pandemic COVID-19 guidelines. 

Wish you happy, prosperous and wonderful New Year 2021. 

Time Schedule for parents meeting 

1. For class XII:-  08:00 AM – 09:00 AM 

2. For class X:- 09:30 AM – 10:30 AM  

Yours Faithfully 

 

(A.K. MALLICK) 

PRINCIPAL 


